
Browning is the District Fire Management Officer of the Nantahala Ranger  

District of the USFS and Franklin High School and Haywood Community College 

graduate.  Browning will discuss the 2016 Nantahala Forest Fires and address 

the forest fire range, challenges and successes of wild fire battlement, the forest 

recovery and lessons learned.  The public is invited, light refreshments provided.   

The Nantahala Hiking Club 

will host a program featur-

ing Brian Browning,  United 

States Forest Service, on  

Friday, November 9th, 2018 

at 7 PM at the Macon 

County Public Library.   


